
 

 

30th ANNUAL 2022 
ANCASTER COMMUNITY FOOD DRIVE  

VIRTUAL CAMPAIGN 
 

Due to the Omicron Variant, the 2022 Ancaster Community Food Drive  
will again move to a virtual and online format. 

 

Our Campaign will focus on promotion by way of various  
media platforms culminating through to Saturday March 5, 2022.  

 

Online donations can be made on our website:  

www.ancasterfooddrive.ca  
 

Supporting Hamilton Area Emergency Food Bank and Community Service Agencies 

 
 

Thanking the community of Ancaster for the cumulative total of 1,876,500 lbs. of donated food. 
ancastercommunityfooddrive@gmail.com 


